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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1739 modifies the term “representative of a resident” to mean any court-appointed guardian, 

the parent of a minor, a relative, or other person designated in writing by the resident. A 

representative cannot be the owner of a facility subject to the provisions of the Nursing Home 

Care Act, the Continuum of Care and Assisted Living Act, the Residential Care Act, or the 

Group Homes for the Developmentally Disabled or Physically Handicapped Persons Act. The 

measure also requires assisted living centers and continuum of care facilities to provide the same 

notifications as nursing facilities as it relates to electronic monitoring.  
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